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May 18, 1984 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: United Nations Conference on Trade and Development (UN&TAD) - 
Release of Information 

Mr. D. Caulfield, Chief of the UNCTAD Special Programme for the 
Least Developed, Landlocked and Island Developing Countries (Geneva), has 
written to the Deputy Managing Director requesting a copy of the papers 
on "Small Tropical Island Economies - An Overview" (EBD/83/325, 12119183, 
Sup. 1, l/26/84, and Cor. 1, 5/3/84; EBD/84/125, 4/24/84 and Cor. 1, 5/3/84). 

The papers were discussed by the Executive Directors in Executive 
Board Seminar 84/4 on May 4, 1984. 

It is proposed to transmit the above documents to UNCTAD, for 
the confidential use of the UNCTAD staff only. If no Executive Director 
objects by the close of business on Wednesday, May 23, 1984, the proposal 
will be deemed approved and it will be so recorded in the minutes of the 
next meeting thereafter. 
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